
Hi, Lauren 
 
On behalf of Chippewas of the Thames First Nation and Chief Leslee White-eye, I respectfully 
request delegation for Chippewas of the Thames First Nation to speak at the public civic works 
committee meeting on March 8, 2016. Please advise me of the time of the meeting start. 
 
Thank you and have a nice weekend, 
Mary 
 
Mary Alikakos 
Consultation Coordinator 
Lands & Environment Department 
Chippewas of the Thames First Nation 
T. 519-289-2662 Ext. 213 
F. 519-289-3117 
 
 


